[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello everyone! I hope you are doing well and taking care of yourselves and your families. 
These are a few lines to tell you that from now on, we will use Google Classroom to communicate. There we will upload tasks for the different subjects and you will be able to ask questions and add comments if necessary.
PAY ATTENTION TO THIS: It’s important to log in the Classroom with your own email and real name and surname. This will make it easier for us to know who is who when correcting your activities.  
This is the website: https://classroom.google.com/u/0/h?hl=es 
· To log in you have to press  “ + “  on the top of the page and select “Apuntarse a una clase” and then write the class code.
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Stay safe at home  See you online  

Ana & Gaby. 
